
 

October 29, 2021 

Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families,  

District 20 continues to be committed to the health and safety of our students and staff.  To help 
stop the spread of illness and keep our schools open for in-person learning, we will offer a free, 
optional D20 COVID-19 Testing Program for students (tentatively starting 11/15) and staff 
(tentatively staring 11/8) through a partnership with Northshore Clinical Labs.  Participation in the 
testing program is absolutely a parent/guardian decision.   

We presented an overview of the testing program to the Board of Education last night during the 
October 28 Regular Meeting.  Please visit https://www.esd20.org/return-to-learn/covid-19-testing-
program to view the presentation video and information to learn more about the testing program, 
which will include several free, fast and convenient COVID-19 testing opportunities: 

 As-Needed Symptom Testing for Sick Individuals 
 Weekly Screening Testing for Asymptomatic Individuals 
 Outbreak Testing  (if needed) 
 Quarantine Testing for Unvaccinated Students (Test-to-Stay) (if recommended by DuPage 

County Health Department) 
 As-Needed Visitor/Volunteer Testing  

District 20’s goal is to help keep our learning environment as safe as possible, so that our students 
and staff can Stay Healthy and Stay in School!  Please watch for more information to come next 
week. 

Please enjoy a safe and fun Halloween with your family and friends!  

Sincerely, 
Dr. Omar Castillo 
Superintendent of Schools 
Keeneyville ESD 20 
 

https://northshoreclinical.com/
https://www.esd20.org/return-to-learn/covid-19-testing-program
https://www.esd20.org/return-to-learn/covid-19-testing-program

